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Dear [Representative/Senator], 

 

I am writing to express my opposition to HB 3075 due to the absence of a financial 

impact statement. Any legislation that could have significant economic consequences 

should undergo a thorough fiscal analysis before being considered. Without a clear 

understanding of the potential costs to taxpayers, businesses, and local 

governments, it is irresponsible to move forward with this bill. 

 

Fiscal transparency is essential for good governance, and passing legislation without 

fully assessing its financial implications risks unintended burdens on Oregonians. I 

urge you to oppose HB 3075 until a comprehensive financial impact statement is 

provided and reviewed. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tyson King 

Albany Oregon 


